Malne Anits

Academy

Hello MeAA Families,

Happy Friday! Autumn is in the air! We are looking forward to some exciting events in the
coming weeks. We also want to inform you of some important testing dates to be prepared for.
Please see the important dates coming up that are listed below:

October 11, 2021 NO SCHOOL: Columbus Day Holiday

October 13, 2021 PSAT Testing: This test is for all 11th graders and will take place in the lodge.
Please be at school on time, well rested and ready to test!

October 15, 2021 10:30 Second Annual Outdoor Walk-Through Recital: Parents are invited to
join us on campus for this showcase of student talent!

October 20, 2021 NWEA State testing for 11th graders: The NWEA is now the mandatory State
of Maine Test for 11th graders.

October 22, 2021 Flu Clinic and possible COVID Vaccine clinic (please have your child pick up
flu clinic paperwork and return to the front office). More information will be coming on the COVID
vaccine clinic next week.

October 29, 2021 Homecoming Dance: The dance will begin at 7:00pm and run until 9:00 pm.
Required Vaccination Card or Negative Covid test 24 hours in advance of the dance. Please
show at the door.

November 3, 2021 PICTURE DAY! Forms are available in the front office.

If you are not feeling well, please make sure that you review your symptoms before coming to
school. If you have any of the symptoms listed below, please make sure you stay home.

Fever or chills Cough

Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing Fatigue

Muscle or body aches Headache

New loss of taste or smell Sore throat
Congestion or runny nose Nausea or vomiting
Diarrhea

Please reach out, as always, with anything you might need!

Warmly,
Rachel Roberge Heather King
Assistant Head of School Head of School

roberge@maineartsacademy.org hking@maineartsacademy.org
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